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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 
Meeting of March 20, 2025 

Reminder 

All requests for funding including DALF must be pre-approved. 

 

DPIC Plans 

We have received all but 2 DPIC plans. Some had to be returned for clarification or because of 
a missing signature. 

 

Review of Requests  

- 12 requests for credit courses were presented, all were approved.  
- 13 requests for Professional Development Activities were presented, all were approved but 

one pending clarification. 
- 2 Special Project proposals were presented: one was approved while the other was 

rejected because it didn't fall within the parameters of Special Projects. The committee is 
suggesting they create a network instead. 

 
 
 
Submitted by 
Annie Sabourin 

  


